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Dear Friends & Community Members, 
 
Venice Community Housing (VCH) will host its 33rd Annual Jazz Brunch fundraiser on October 12th, 2025.  
 
As a local organization, we’re proud to support local businesses—and we know our community thrives when we 
lift each other up. That’s why we’re reaching out for your help in making this year’s Jazz Brunch the most successful 
yet. By donating gift certificates or merchandise for our silent auction, you’ll make a tax-deductible contribution 
and gain meaningful exposure. Your business will be seen by more than 3,000 stakeholders, and all silent auction 
donors will be recognized in our event program, on silent auction display signage, on our website, and in event-
related email communications. 
 
Our Jazz Brunch is not just an exciting event, but a significant contributor to our community. Over 300 local leaders, 
business owners, and community members will attend, enjoying a champagne brunch, live jazz, and our popular 
silent auction. All event proceeds support Venice Community Housing’s comprehensive network of affordable 
housing, education programs, and supportive services. Since 1988, our unique blend of services has allowed 
hundreds of formerly unhoused and low-income people to stabilize their lives, build lasting financial 
independence, and remain a part of the Westside’s unique social fabric. 
 
To donate, please complete the enclosed Donation Form and send it by September 26th with your donation or 
contact our Community Engagement & Special Events Coordinator, Linda Lucks, at llucks@vchcorp.org or (310) 
505-4220.  
 
We thank you in advance for considering this request and for helping us make this year’s annual Jazz Brunch event 
a resounding success!  

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
              

 
 

Allison Riley      Erika Lee 
Co-Executive Director     Co-Executive Director 
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